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Since	October	2018	not	much	has	been	going	on	in	the	southeast.		I	have	
been	keeping	up	with	states	and	chapters	via	email	or	by	phone	and	
wished	everyone	happy	holidays.	

	

In	January	I	traveled	to	Silver	Springs	for	the	BOD	meetings	and	Finance	
team	meetings.	

	

I	have	been	educating	chapters	and	states	about	the	upcoming	elections	
in	Spokane,	Washington	and	trying	to	get	a	head	count	on	how	many	
will	be	coming.	

	

Since	the	end	of	January	I	have	been	having	some	health	issues	with	my	
skin	cancer	but	am	now	on	the	road	to	recovery	and	will	be	able	to	be	
more	active.	

	

See	everyone	in	Spokane!	

	

	

	


